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 Term 1, Week 3 - 2019 

 
Dear Families, 

 
Welcome to Preschool for 2019. We look forward to a wonderful year in Preschool as your child is 
on their individual journey in learning and growth. Please continue to keep the communication 
open between home and Preschool, our partnership is vital in supporting your child in every way.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

Newsletter 

 
Home Journals 

 
Newsletters and other important information will 
be sent home each week in your child’s home 
journals. 
 
This weekly communication will keep you up to 
date on what is happening and for you to learn 
more about the Preschool Program. We hope you 
enjoy some of the highlights of each week and 
they help you to start conversations with your child 
about their days at Preschool.  
 
Please keep the communication open and stay up 
to date. It will be a great way to share the journey 
of the year in our Preschool. Feel free to add any 
pictures or messages you have to share. 

 
Returning Home Journals to Preschool 

 
Session One: Every Monday 
Session Two Every Wednesday 
 
Thank you for your support in staying well 
informed and interested in your child’s time at 
Preschool.  
 

What to bring to Preschool each 
day in a school bag: 

 a hat  

 a change of clothes 

 a water bottle 

 a healthy lunch box, 
including at least one fruit or 
vegetable 

Please remember to LABEL 
everything with your child’s 
name. 
 
 

Thank You 
 

A huge thank you to each and every 
one of you for an amazing start to 
Preschool with our Play and Stay as 
well as communication in the Pre 
enrolment interviews at the end of 
last year. It was wonderful to meet 
you and your child and we look 
forward to a special year together in 
Preschool.  
 
We are happy to welcome back 
returning families to our Broken Hill 
Public School and Preschool 
community! We are also delighted 
to welcome new families to our 
community.  

Session times 
Session 1:  
Monday & Tuesday 9.00am - 2:50pm 
Wednesday 9.00am - 11:50 am.  

Session 2:  
Wednesday 12.00pm - 2:50 pm 
Thursday & Friday 9:00am - 2:50pm. 
 
 
 
 

Our Educators 
 

School Principal: Mr Michael Fisher  
Preschool Teacher: Miss Mary Pilkington 
School Learning Support Officer: Miss Andrea 
Zammit 
A range of staff from the K-6 section of our school 
will be in the Preschool to cover lunch breaks and 
to support the program throughout the week.  
 


